

**Chris Sandve** 

Chief Regulatory Officer Phone: 604-623-3726 Fax: 604-623-4407

bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com

August 10, 2021

Mr. Patrick Wruck Commission Secretary and Manager Regulatory Support British Columbia Utilities Commission Suite 410, 900 Howe Street Vancouver, BC V6Z 2N3

Dear Mr. Wruck:

**RE:** Project No. 1599215

British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC or Commission)
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (BC Hydro)
Mandatory Reliability Standards Assessment Report No. 14

Addressing Reliability Standards for Adoption in British Columbia

**Extension Request to File** 

Responses to Information Request No. 1

BC Hydro writes to request an extension to the filing date for its responses to BCUC Information Request No. 1, August 11, 2021 to August 18, 2021 as we require more time to complete our responses to the questions that we received.

For further information, please contact Alicia Henderson at 604-623-4381 or by email at <a href="mailto:bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com">bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com</a>.

Yours sincerely,

Chris Sandve

Chief Regulatory Officer

ah/ma

**Enclosure**